
 

 

 Happy Holidays! We hope they are warm and full of delight. We have had a bustling busy 
November and we don’t plan on slowing down in December either. In this edition of 
Neighborhood News, we will be looking forward to the APS Holiday Parade, Very Merry 
Maryvale, COVID-19 testing, and more!    

 

APS Electric Light Parade 

 



    This year we are excited to take part in the annual APS Electric Light Parade on Saturday, December 

4th, at 7 p.m. It will kick off at Central Ave and Montebello Ave, then end at 7th St and Indian School Rd. 

We can't to see everyone at this family-friendly event. For parking and more information click here. 

 

https://action.phoenix.gov/c1.pl?6575de7479e9969fe17b4a3d2f5b75319d664cd243634571af4bb12804c5e3d2


Very Merry Maryvale is Back! 



 



It's that time again, Very Merry Maryvale is back! Join us on December 16th at the Maryvale Community 

Center from 6 pm to 9 pm. In partnership with Phoenix Parks and Recreation and Cartwright School 

District, we invited Santa to be our special guest, along with food and gifts for kids. This event is 

completely free and open to the public.  

 
COVID-19 Testing Van in District 5 

 

 

The COVID-19 testing van is on the move throughout the District. We have several dates in December so 

far, with more to come. Stay tuned on social media to see the most up-to-date information on where 

the van will be. Also, check here for a list of all testing sites coming up in Phoenix. 

https://www.phoenix.gov/newsroom/em-and-hs/1399


 

Community Clean-up along I-17 Corridor 

 

 

 

  On Saturday, November 13th, in collaboration with many community leaders and neighbors, we 

cleaned throughout the I-17 Corridor. It was a sense of pride to work side by side with you all to help 

clean up this area. Thanks to everyone who came out to clean up and take part in the community mural 

at Homestead Park adding to a lasting legacy. Come check out the finished piece at 2602 W Glendale 

Ave!  

Thank you to all our collaborating partners: 19North, Violence Impact Project Coalition, Grand 

Canyon University, Quiktrip, Phoenix Fire Department, Phoenix Police Department, Street 

Transportation Department, Neighborhood Services Department, and Office of Arts and Culture.  



 

 

Thanksgiving Turkey Giveaway “Pavoton” 

 

 

 

      On November 24th, we collaborated with La Indiscreta 106.7 FM, the Milwaukee Brewers, and 

Safeway to hand out 1,000 turkeys, over seven tons! In partnership with Maricopa County Health, there 

were 135 COVID-19 and Flu Vaccines administered as well. We are so grateful to help make this happen 

and are looking forward to making this an annual event. 



 

 

Low Cost Mobile Vet Clinic 

 

 



Attention pet owners, we know how important it is to keep your pets safe and sound, so we 

collaborated with the Arizona Humane Society to bring low-cost mobile clinic events to District 5. Find it 

at Washington Park on December 4th from 9 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

 
Micro and Small Business Grants up to $15k for 

Phoenix Businesses 

 

 



  The City of Phoenix wants to do our part to continue supporting these businesses in difficult times with 

resiliency grants of up to $15,000. Click here for more information. 

 

Road Safety Action Plan 

 
The Street Transportation Department's mission is to “provide for the safe, efficient and 

convenient movement of people and goods within the city, and support citywide infrastructure projects 

to improve the quality of life in Phoenix."   

 

              Understanding the importance of safety as a core function of the department, and due to recent 

data trending in a negative direction, Phoenix is investing in a comprehensive Road Safety Action Plan 

(RSAP) that will further the city's current efforts and provide a framework and key strategies for safety 

enhancements citywide. Click here to take the survey.  

 
We are always looking for ways to improve our Neighborhood News, take our survey and let us 
know what you think! 

https://phoenix.gov/phxbizgrants
https://live.metroquestsurvey.com/?u=kq5n5y#!/?p=web&pm=dynamic&s=1&popup=WTD
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WSXJTM6


     Thank you for reading and sharing the November Neighborhood News with family, friends, 
and neighbors. As always, please contact our office for your comments, questions, and 
concerns, at (602) 262-7446 and council.district.5@phoenix.gov. For daily updates, follow us on 
our social media accounts by clicking on the icons below. 

 

 

 

mailto:council.district.5@phoenix.gov.
https://www.facebook.com/GuardadoPHXD5
https://twitter.com/PHXDistrict5
https://www.instagram.com/guardadophxd5/

